
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

September 21, 2015 
 
 
 
ITEM:  III.A. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift from Japan Foundation 
 to Niji-Iro Japanese Immersion Elementary School 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous donation of $30,000 from the Japan Foundation to the Nij-Iro Japanese Immersion 
Elementary School.  

 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The generous gift of $30,000 will be used for the salary of one teacher for Japanese 
instruction at Niji-Iro Japanese Immersion Elementary School.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 


